UPDATE - March 19, 2020 — 10:30 AM

Good Morning,

As of 3/19/20 at 10:30 am we have still not received word on the approval of the waiver to offer grab and go
lunches to our children submitted on 3/16/20 from the PA Department of Education. Therefore, we will start
offering these meals using individual donations until we receive waiver approval. Grab and Go meals will be
available to any child 18 and under as noted below.

All distributions will take place at Penn Cambria High School 401 Linden Avenue Cresson, PA in the back circle
from 11:00 AM - 12:00 PM.

Distribution Dates

FRIDAY 3/20/20 - will include Lunch for Friday and Breakfast & Lunch for Saturday & Sunday and Breakfast for
Monday

MONDAY 3/23/20 - will include Lunch for Monday and Breakfast & Lunch for Tuesday & Wednesday and Breakfast
for Thursday

THURSDAY 3/26/20 — will include Lunch for Thursday, Breakfast and Lunch for Friday, Saturday, Sunday and
Breakfast for Monday

Families may stay in their vehicles and bagged meals will be delivered to you. Children must be present in the
vehicle. Students/families may also walk to the site. Door Letter N will be used for distribution. Please use
caution if you are driving as there may be children and families walking to the site and please do not congregate at
the location.

We had had an overwhelming number of faculty, staff, and community members who volunteered to help. These
offers just confirm the community spirit we know exists within our district. However, we will have only a very
limited number of staff and volunteers assisting in order to comply with recommendations for limited interactions.

Also, the Mount Aloysius College Mission and Ministry Department will be distributing donated food such as cereal
bars, fruits, soup, and oatmeal to any student/family in our area. This distribution will also occur on Friday, March
20" from 11:00 am — 12:30 pm (or until supplies run out) at the back circle of the high school. Please share this
information with any of your family, friends, or neighbors who may need a little extra help right now.

We know there are questions about the school calendar, graduation, spring events, and much more.
Unfortunately, we have more questions than answers right now as this situation continues to evolve

Please continue to check for additional updates as this situation continues to evolve rapidly. Stay well!

WillicomW. Mawshall

Superintendent

Penn Cambria School District



